
 

15 July 2025 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We are pleased to say that we now have enough interest for the Iceland trip in 2026 (6-9 
July) to go ahead and there is still time to sign your young person up! 
 

If you haven't already let us know you'd like a place, please let Mrs Colman know 
(hcolman@carringtonschool.org) and she can add it to your ParentPay. 
 

As a reminder, the full cost of the trip is £1150, which includes coaches, flights, insurance, 
all day and evening activities, accommodation and all meals. The payment plan is as 
follows: 
 

Non-Refundable 1st Deposit £250 by 21 July 2025 

Non-Refundable 2nd Deposit £200 by 1 September 2025 

Payment 1 £175 by 1 October 2025 

Payment 2 £175 by 1 February 2026 

Payment 3 £175 by 1 March 2026 

Payment 4 £275 by 1 April 2026 

 

If you would like a place but will be unable to make the full £250 deposit by Monday, 
please let Mrs Colman know and she will be able to assist you with making a payment of 
what you can afford at this time. 
 

Full details of the trip can be found in the original email sent home HERE. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs P Frost, Trip Lead 
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